

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

August 2, 2002

Douglas Mitchell P.O. Box 18322 Milwaukee, WI 53210

Joru's 3246 N. Teutonia Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. Mitchell:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, August 1, 2002, the Milwaukee Common Council voted to return your Tavern Dance and Class "B" Tavern applications for "Joru's" at 3246 N. Teutonia Ave. to the Utilities and Licenses Committee. You will be notified when the applications are scheduled before the Committee.

-Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Administration Common Council/City Clerk - License Division City Attorney

Files 020118 and 020119



Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

August 1, 2002

Oscar Bolanos 4819 N. 46th St. Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53218

Dear Mr. Bolanos:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 23, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern application for the premises at 2344 S. 27th St. ("Bar Pura Vida") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon concentration of alcohol beverage outlets in the vicinity of your proposed location and concerns of potential diminishment of the health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood if such a license were granted.

On Thursday, August 1, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Administration Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney File 020118



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

August 1, 2002

Francisco Grimaldo 1035 S. 18th St. Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53204

Dear Mr. Grimaldo:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 23, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Thursday, August 1, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Administration Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

August 1, 2002

Kevin Kaiser N65 N24551 W. Ivy Ave. Sussex, Wisconsin 53081

Dear Mr. Kaiser:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 23, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your faillure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Thursday, August 1, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Administration Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney File 020118



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

August 1, 2002

Diana Klassen 1021 E. Wright St. #2 Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53212

Dear Ms. Klassen:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 23, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your faillure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Thursday, August 1, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

File 020118

Milwaukee Police Department License Administration Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

August 1, 2002

Primavera Romero-Montoto 5614 W. Jackson Park Dr. Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53219

Dear Ms. Romero-Montoto:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 23, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Thursday, August 1, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Administration
Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division
City Attorney
File 020118



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

August 1, 2002

Eleanor Rosado 2122 S. 15th St.. Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53215

Dear Ms. Rosado:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 23, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your faillure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Thursday, August 1, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Administration Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney File 020118